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Newsletter 

Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

 

 

 

We were thrilled to see so many chil-
dren arrive at nursery in their wacky  
dress ups. Thank you for the dona-
tions for the Fun fundraiser day. You 
helped us raise over  £170 for climb-
ing equipment for the Garden Project. 

 

Voluntary School Fund 

We would be very grateful                     
(if you are able to) to donate £10.00 
each half term towards extra bits we 
pay for such as art resources, cooking 
ingredients, etc. 

Payment can be made via our Arbor 
app.  

  
 2nd Mar World Book Day 

20th Mar Baby Chicks coming 

  

Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

Welcome back to Pre-school! I hope everyone’s half-
terms were restful and fun. We have another busy term  
to look forward to with lots of exciting activities 
planned for the weeks ahead. Your children are enjoy-
ing being outside and digging in the soil and sand. To 
extend this activity we will be planting bulbs with them 
which they can tend to as they grow. A reminder we 
have received some lovely family photos for our board. 
Any more contributions for this would be great. 

 

Quote from the ‘Wildlife Trusts’ 

Sow a seed                                                  

Plant a herb, vegetable or wildflower 

and check back regularly to watch its 

progress.  

 

PHONICS CORNER 

Body Percussion -how many different 

sounds can you and your child make -

eg, clapping hands, stamping feet, 

clicking tongue, flicking fingers. 

 

 

 

 

 

World book Day is Thursday 2nd  March. Please can your child bring in 

their favourite book (pencil their name in it) and, if they wish. They can 

dress up in their favourite book character. We will be sharing  our books, 

parading with our books and costumes, and having lots of book related 

fun! 

TESCO GRANT 

We are pleased to announce that we have been 

awarded £1000 from the Tesco Community Grant 

Project! A huge thank you to Debbie our Forest 

School Leader who did this application for us. We 

have recently had a visit from a local landscape 

gardener to discuss plans for our outdoor learn-

ing space, so now we have an additional £1000 to spend! 

We are hoping to be able to source some large logs to use for climbing 

and balancing (like we do in our Forest School sessions on real, large fall-

en trees), if any of you know how we might be able to source and pay for 

these can you let us know? 

Sickness Bug 

We have several children this week going home with sickness bugs. 

Please could you keep your child at home for 48 hours after their last 

sickness bout, this also includes diarrhea. 


